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The	Garden	History	and	Design	Committee	wrapped	up	the	year	with	a	completed	
documentation	of	Inta	Krombolz’s	property	in	West	Chester,	Fox	Hollow,	for	the	
Smithsonian	Archives	of	American	Gardens.		This	extraordinary	property	was	a	
great	treat	to	visit,	experience	and	study.		The	artistry	with	which	a	vast	selection	of	
horticultural	specimens	and	garden	features	had	been	combined,	was	not	just	
inspirational,	but	educational!		Unfortunately,	just	as	we	completed	our	notes	and	
photographs,	the	property	was	sold	and	the	new	owners	began	to	remove	trees	and	
change	everything.		The	Weeders	got	there	in	the	nick	of	time!	
	
Many	thanks	to	my	full	committee,	especially	those	directly	involved	in	the	
documentation,	who’s	perseverance	and	patience	got	us	through	to	the	end:	Alice	
Doering,	Polly	Garnett,	Laura	Mitchell,	Maria	Thompson,	Lesley	Undercofler,	
Lorraine	Wallace	and	my	co-chair,	Wendy	Quereau.		This	was	truly	a	great	
undertaking	and	will	be	an	asset	to	the	Smithsonian	Archives.	
	
A	complete	copy	of	our	submission	has	been	kept	for	our	own	Weeder	archives,	and	
an	addition	copy	will	remain	with	the	Garden	History	and	Design	Committee	to	
serve	as	an	example	for	future	projects.		A	third	copy	has	been	sent	to	Inta	Krombolz	
for	her	personal	records.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Julie	DeVuono		
Chair,	Garden	History	and	Design	


